
 

April 2, 2020 

 

 

Andrew Lane, Manager 

Squam River Power LLC 

84 W. Broadway 

Derry, NH 03038 

 

Re: DM 19-201, Squam River Power LLC 

 Application to Register as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier 

  

Dear Mr. Lane: 

 

On December 17, 2019, Squam River Power LLC (Squam River) filed an application to 

register as a competitive electric power supplier (CEPS). 

 

Commission Staff filed a memorandum on March 26, 2020 recommending that, because 

information required to complete the application was not provided within 60 days of Staff’s request 

for that information, Squam River’s registration application be rejected, pursuant to N.H. Admin. R., 

Puc 2003.01(c), and that this docket be closed.   

 

Squam River’s application for initial registration as a CEPS has been rejected, pursuant to Puc 

2003.01(c), and this docket shall be closed. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

      

 

     Debra A. Howland 

     Executive Director  
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